
From: "Spurling, Jerry" <Jerry.Spurling@co.warren.oh.us>
Date: December 2, 2019 at 4:36:32 PM EST
To:
Subject: RE:  3.3 acres on corner of butler warren and us 42

To whom it may concern,
The property at the northeast corner Butler-Warren and St. Rt. 42 is not in FEMA designated 
flood zone.
This was verified by looking at the FIRM flood panel map number 39165C0205E.

Jerry Spurling
Warren County
Chief Building Official


